

NEUHOFF CATHOLIC STUDENT COMMUNITY CENTER

Cover Photo: Students from Cristo Rey Dallas College Prep spent a few days on campus at SMU this summer, including a visit with SMU Catholic. Fr. Arthur led students in a "teaching Mass," and 2017 graduate and Servant Leadership Award recipient Jose de Labra took students on a tour of SMU.

SAVE THE DATE: OCT 28

Mark your Calendars for Oct 28! SMU Catholic will celebrate the Feast of St Jude with an evening Mass and community picnic. Bishop Burns, SMU President R. Gerald Turner, Msgr. Joseph, and Fr. Arthur will attend!

Convocation on Youth, Campus, and Young Adult **Ministry and Vocational Discernment**

SMU Catholic staff spent the last four days of July participating in a truly momentous event in the Diocese of Dallas. The Holy Father has asked for dioceses around the globe to host listening sessions with their constituents, in preparation for the Vatican Synod on Young People, the Faith, and Vocational Discernment. SMU Catholic delegates and representatives of other young adult ministers in the Diocese of Dallas participated in conversations and sessions with Bishop Edward Burns and other clergy, to prepare a report for the Bishop to take with him to Rome at the Synod next year. SMU Catholic was truly blessed to be able to participate in such a timely discussion about ministry to young people, and to share our experiences in ministry for the good of our Church.

SMU CATHOLIC STAFF

Father Arthur Unachukwu, Chaplain/Director arthur@smu.edu

Deacon Jake Schroepfer, Associate Director jschroepfer@smu.edu

Cody Barras, Campus Minister cbarras@smu.edu

Beverly Mendoza, Director of Development beverlym@smu.edu

Monsignor Milam Joseph milamjoseph@gmail.com

CATHOLIC CENTER SUMMER HOURS

Monday—Friday

9 AM-5 PM

PRAYER REQUESTS

Please pray for our brothers and sisters in Christ.

Jim Kelley **Rory Meyers Nancy Swanson Patty Stark** Fletcher Ward **Geisler Family Biddie Jordan Andrew Collins Dick Hoesterey**

Steve Landregan Ted Dunlap

SAFE ENVIRONMENT AUDIT

SMU Catholic received 100% ratings in all three Safe Environment categories—clergy, employee, and volunteer. This includes compliance in areas such as our social media policy, volunteer screening, and training on safe environment protocol. Thank you to everyone who works to continue to make SMU Catholic a safe place for students, community members, and staff to grow in knowledge, love, and service to God and to one another.

SUMMER STEWARDSHIP

Please remember that summer collections can lag as people vacation, students are away, and our Mass schedule is reduced. If you would like to set up automated draft or billing to ensure SMU Catholic receives your stewardship gifts, please contact Beverly Mendoza at 214-987-0044 or beverlym@smu.edu. Thank you for your support!

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS & LECTORS

Extraordinary Ministers Lectors

July 30

Stephen Fox Lynn Jacobs

Marie Krebs Jan Ware

Mary Cates

August 06

Stephen Fox **Stephen Fox**

Kathy Herring Marie Krebs

Sheila Levatino









